
 

 

April 6, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Janeen Sollman 

Chair, Senate Committee on Energy and Environment 

900 Court St. NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

RE: Support for House Bill 3160A 

 

Chair Sollman, Vice Chair Findley and members of the committee,  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of House Bill 3160A. This bill aims  

to improve and modernize many of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon’s practices.  

 

PacifiCorp serves about 620,000 customers as Pacific Power across Oregon and is the state’s largest rural 

electricity provider. We find the improvements and modernizations contained in House Bill 3160A to be 

welcome updates that will further the Public Utility Commission of Oregon’s mission. The bill is a good 

approach to statutory cleanup and aligns with current business practices. 

 

We urge your support of the bill. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Annette Price  

Vice President of Government Affairs 

Pacific Power 

Annette.Price@PacifiCorp.com  
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